
From: Elliott-Smith, Danielle <elliottd@heathwood.org> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/2/2014 3:04:05 PM 
Subject: Thank You

Katherine,
Thank you so much for our tour of the governor's office today. Our 3rd graders really had a wonderful 
visit to the State House. To follow up with our earlier conversation, I would love to have the 
opportunity to be a part of the governor's educational advisory group. I have taught in public schools 
for approximately 10 years and I am certified as an elementary, middle, and high school teacher. 
Although, I will be leaving Heathwood Hall at the end of this year for a teaching position in Richland 
School District 2, I have also really enjoyed my experience in an independent school setting. Please 
let me know if I can be of any service. My personal e-mail address is danells818@gmail.com. Thanks 
so much!
Danielle Elliott-Smith
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